
        

       9th. May 2018 

 

 

 

Dear Sirs, 

 

My name is Nancy Horan and I have been living in the Parish of Tracton for over 30 years. I 

am a member of Tracton Community Council and Tracton Athletic Club. I am also very 

involved in business in the Carrigaline/Tracton area. 

 

I would like to stress the importance of putting Carrigaline, Crosshaven, Ballygarvan and the 

whole area of Tracton in one municipal district.  I believe that all of the Parish needs to be 

kept together. I think for the Community it is very important to deal with one municipal 

district and one set of Councellors.  We are currently in the Bandon/Kinsale district even 

though the area would be more associated with Carrigaline. 

 

We have a strong, vibrant Community here in Tracton and I feel it is very important that it is 

united for Council applications and dealing with public representatives. 

 

I trust you will look at my submission positively. 

 

Regards, 

 

Nancy Horan 

 


